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EDITORIAL

This 45 the ginal issue 04 The Aboriginal Child at
School fon 1974. We are particularly pleased to be able
to present a variety of Aborniginal and 1sLandern comment.

We hope that you continue to gind the Jowwnal
stimulating and useful. 1§ you have any suggestions gon
Amprovements, do wiite to Let us know. As the school yean
closes and you move away for your vacation, do hemembern that
the §inst 4issue of Volume 3 will be prepared during January
and February. As you reglect on your achievements during 1974
and develop further your plans forn 1975, do Let us have your
contributions.

Themes on which T would Like to see comment in the
fonthcoming issues in 1975 include particularly :

- programs, materials and strhategies directed
towands achievement in all aspects of the
Language ants;

- approaches designed to fostern geelings of self-
esteem and competence in Aborniginal students;

- the involvement of Aborniginal adults and schook
Leavens Ain school programs;

- communication between school and home/community;

- the development and AimplLementation of programs
perceived as relevant by Aboriginal students and
thein families.

From the office of The Aboriginal Child at School we
wish you a pleasant and regreshing vacation and a stimulating
new year helping Aborniginal students to achieve theirn potentiak.

My best wishes to you and youn students,
/3“5 4. S arg

ALL cornnrespondence should be addrnessed to: The Editon,
The Aborniginal Child at School, Department of Education,
University of Queensland, St. Lucda. Q'Land 4067.
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